
February 1, 2001

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary
Federal Communicaitons Commision
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Carrier Common Bureau

Dear Ms. Salas,

With this letter South Central Telephone Association (Oklahoma) hereby transmits a complete
copy on its Base Document Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Access Service, which includes all tariff changes
that became effective as of January 29, 2001.

Please address any inquiries concerning this letter to the attention of:

Jennifer Bunke
TCA, Inc.-Telcom Consulting Associates
1465 Kelly Johnson Blvd.
Suite 200
Colorado Springs, CO 80920

(719) 266-4334
(719) 266-4335 (fax)
jennifer@tcatel.com


